
HEY THERE! 

The Senior Adult Fellowship will be meeting for lunch at the Maranatha Baptist Univer-
sity Dining Complex, 745 W Main St. Watertown Tuesday October 24th at 12:00pm.  
Questions, please contact: Kay Burbach (920) 285-0929.  

Children are always  
welcome in our services 
and a “cry room” is availa-
ble. At the 9:30 am service 
there is  Nursery (birth—2 
year-olds)and preschool 
(age 3-4) and classes for 
kids K5-fifth grade in the RV 
Kids wing. 

Whether you are a first-time 
guest, or you come here 
every Sunday, we’re glad 
you’re here! If you would 
like someone to pray with 
you, please do not hesitate 
to let an usher or a pastor 
know! 

OUR VISION GOT KIDS? 
You will hear us say that at 
River Valley we are followers 
of Jesus who have been 
transformed and are being 
empowered. Together we are 
learning and growing as we 
discover our new identity in 
Christ. 

River Valley News… 
 

Fall Garden Clean Up 
Help Needed! 

We have enjoyed God’s great works, beauty and color all year.  Now we need 
helpers for fall clean up.  All are welcome!  Many hands make for light work 
and we do all of the glory of God.  Bring your gloves and garden tools Satur-
day October 21 from 8am-12pm.  Sign up in the Connection Center or just 
show up!  . 

Senior Adult 
Fellowship 

Community Groups 
This Week 

The Scofield Rd. Comm. Group meets Tues. October 17 at 5:30pm.  Come join for dinner 
and fellowship! N411 Scofield Rd., Wttn. Contact: Karl Enockson 920.988.3383 
karl.enockson@gmail.com  & Christine Enockson 920.988.1338 or enockson5@gmail.com  
The Pacific Ct. Comm. Gr. meets Sat. October 21 at 5pm. 405 Pacific Ct., Wttn.  Join us for 
fun and fellowship! Contact: Chris & Amee Mertens 920.988.2158 
amee.mertens@hotmail.com. 

The Food to Go and Grow ministry needs volunteers to pack bags of food at 
various times during the school year.  If interested, please sign up in the 
Connection Center or contact Carol Edwards at-
caroledwards67@yahoo.com or Brenda Kujawski at  
kujawskibrenda@gmail.com .  This ministry is also collecting pancakes, 
syrup, cereal and granola bars.  You can place those donations on the 
shelves in the Welcome Center. 

 
Volunteers and Donations  

Needed 


